
Dear Friends in the Lord,

We are tuning in a little earlier this time with our prayer/news bulletin as there are a 
couple of things that we would like you to pray about before the end of April and 
early on in May.

First of all, we are planning to hold an Alpha session this coming Tuesday, 28th. 
Everyone concerned seems happy and willing to do it and it will be done by internet 
through "Zoom". As you can well imagine this is a new experience for us and we would 
ask you to pray that everything will go smoothly, both on the technical side and on the 
spiritual side. We have been keeping up a contact with those who form part of the 
group through "Whatsapp", and certain discussions have taken place, and we thought 
that it would be quite nice to "see" one another.

Secondly, Graham will be giving the message next Sunday, 3rd May. This is a new 
experience for all those taking part in this way at the moment. We thank the Lord 
for His help and blessing in the past and we look to Him for help and blessing in the 
days that lie ahead.

We have been able to carry on with most of the main activities in the church through 
internet. House group meetings are held regularly, the youth group meets together 
regularly and every effort is being made to keep up contact.

You may have heard on the news that on the 11th of May people will be invited to 
come out of strict confinement conditions here in France. This is raising some 
concerns and many questions are being asked as to how this is all going to work out 
across the nation with schools going back, people going back to work and so on. The 
government will be making announcements this coming week as to what they have in 
mind exactly so we will see what happens. If ever there was a time when we need to 
pray for our governments then it is now !

We thank you again for your prayer fellowship with us and we join in sending our warm 
greetings to one and all,

Graham et Alison.
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